
From: Kirk Nixon

To: Joy Thurston-Cook

Cc: Scott Halty;  Matthew Digges M

Subject: RE: Bitters Pump Station

Joy – I confirmed that we stopped discharging on June 23rd and have

not had any overflows or discharges since that date.

Thanks

Kirk

From: Joy Thurston-Cook [mailto:joy.thurston-cook@tceq.texas.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 2:37 PM

To: Kirk Nixon 

Subject: Bitters Pump Station

WARNING: This is an EXTERNAL email --- DO NOT CLICK links or attachments

unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hey, can you tell me if ya’ll are still discharging to the strorm drain?
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